
 

Association M&R and MLS Negotiation Team 
Meets to Plan for 2024 Section 6 Openers 

 

October 2, 2023 

 

Brothers & Sisters, 

In preparation for upcoming 2024 Section Six openers with the company, your M&R, and MLS TWU-IAM 
Association Negotiation Committee met in person for the first time, at the new TWU Local 591 Office in 
Grapevine Texas.  The Committee discussed committee structure, subcommittee structure, Member input 
surveys, Member contract proposals, and upcoming scheduling dates for the Committee. 

 

       

Your Association Negotiating Committee is committed to keeping you fully updated as preparations for 
negotiations continue.  Your support of your committee when negotiation begin, will guarantee that we will 
negotiate the industry leading contract we all deserve. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

M&R, and MLS Negotiation Committee 
 

 

 

Please Post On All TWU - IAM Bulletin Boards 


